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           Aug. 13th, 2022 

Dear praying Churches and Friends,  

 

July has been another busy month! We have been between Michigan, Iowa and 
South Dakota for our meetings. Time allowed us to spend some special services at our 
home church over the 4th of July and enjoy a few days with Trevor’s parents and family. 
We have one new supporting church that we were with at the end of last month. Our time 
and meetings have been very fruitful! Many meetings and conferences have been added 
to our schedule and that is always a blessing. While in South Dakota we were able to help 
a church pass out tracts and invitations for their upcoming VBS in the city parade, then 
we were able to go as a family canvassing in the neighborhoods. The boys enjoyed going 
door to door with us handing out these invitations and tracts!  

 

In one of our meetings, we were unable to park our camper in the church’s RV spot, 
but the next day we were able to take the camper up the mountains near the Black Hills 
National Forest, to a church members ranch to park and stay. What a blessing and time 
of refreshment this was for our family! The boys loved the animals there and all the room 
to run and we enjoyed the quietness and beauty of the mountains around us. Isn’t it 
amazing to think that God knows and gives us exactly what we need when we are in need 
of it? His grace is so sufficient! Please pray for us as we get ready for mission conference 
season that is coming up, pray for our health as we travel and for the boys as it is a very 
busy time. Thank you for your prayers and support. 

 

In Christ, 

Trevor Deneau 

Your Missionary to Italy 

 


